November 28, 2007

Ron Solomon

Department of Mathematics

606 Math Tower
231 West 18th Ave
CAMPUS

Dear Professor Solomon:

I write to inform you that the Curriculum Subcommittee of the Colleges of the Arts and Sciences Honors Committee supports your proposal for a new honors minor in Mathematics.
In extending their support, the members of the subcommittee believe the minor will constitute a welcome addition to the honors curriculum, and they wish you the very best with what they are certain will be a rewarding experience for you and your students.  

Sincerely,

Merijn van der Heijden
Assistant Dean and Director
Arts and Sciences Honors program
